
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Town of Pembroke & Pembroke School District 

2022 Proposed Budget 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 32:5 to the residents of Pembroke that the 
Pembroke Budget Committee will hold a public hearing at 7:00 PM on Thursday 
February 3, 2022 at  Pembroke Academy Auditorium to present and discuss the proposed 
2022 Municipal, Sewer Commission, Water Works and 2022-23 School District budgets 
and warrant articles. All interested residents are invited to attend the hearing and 
encouraged to provide written or oral comments. Any questions on the Town budget 
should be directed to David M. Jodoin, Town Administrator 603-485-4747 or 
djodoin@pembroke-nh.com. For information on the School budget please contact Patty 
Sherman at 485-5187 or psherman@sau53.org  
 
Immediately following the meeting the Pembroke Budget Committee will meet and 
continue to discuss and deliberate on the proposed budgets. 
 
 

Mark LePage, Chairman 
Gerry Fleury, Vice Chairman 
Pembroke Budget Committee 
 
 


